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Feedback form report 

 

The feedback report for the guest lecture was overwhelmingly positive. Students and 

staff alike found the lecture to be informative, engaging, and inspiring. Many students 

commented that they learned a lot about the benefits of breastfeeding and how to 

breastfeed successfully. Staff members commented that the lecture was a valuable 

resource for them to learn more about breastfeeding so that they could better support 

breastfeeding mothers on campus. 
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Dr. Damayanti Ghagargunde (Guest Speaker) explaining breast feeding importance of working 

women to college students on an occasion of world breast feeding week. Dt. 7th August 2023 


